
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 4/3/2024 12:39:24 AM

First name: Donald

Last name: Juneau

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: As a home owner in the west end of EagleVail and avid mountain biker in the area, I have to ask why

is this project a focus of VVMTA and EV metro district? The Oso trail was officially decommissioned last year for

wildlife habitat  but another trail is being built in the same area. What it will do is bring more traffic to the area

behind people homes from Avon. It seems be more of a 'convenient' trail system and marketing for the new

development at Frontgate. It just doesn't doesn't make any sense to take the time to build out that trail when

people can use the current trail head at grouse court and travel highway 6 to connect trails. There's other work to

be done in the valley for single track trails than focus on the extension of the Eagle vail trail in a wildlife sensitive

area. 


